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PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE for the love of all that is sacred OPPOSE this measure! 

If you care about Chinese Medicine, if you care about the acupuncture profession, if 

you or anyone you know has ever been helped by an Oregon acupuncturist, 

OPPOSE HB 3824! 

Physical Therapists (PTs) are great. They should keep doing PT! They aren’t 

acupuncturists and any PT who tries to offer something they aren’t trained to do is 

probably not very good at the things they are trained to do.  

I mean, you don’t go to Taco Bell for a burger, do you? You don’t go to McDonalds 

for pizza, and you don’t go to a Physical Therapist for ACUPUNCTURE!  

Everyone: let’s stay in our lane and OPPOSE this idiocy!  


